VGT: Announcement on postponing the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020

On 28/07/2020, Vietnam National Textile and Garment Group postponed the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 as follows:

According to the plan, the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 should be held on 30/07/2020. However, due to the complicated development of covid-19 pandemic, Board of Directors of Vietnam National Textile and Garment Group decided to post pone the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020:
1. Postpone the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 expected to be held on 30/07/2020.

Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 shall be held at the nearest time

2. Website: https://www.vinatex.com.vn
